
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Thursday, January 20, 2011 4:36 PM 
'Bob Asher' 
Jerry Fanning 
RE: Closure Request (Laney AGJ Federal Com. #1) 

Bob, 

Based on the analytical data presented, this site is approved to backfill. Closure documents will be imaged to 2RP-534, 
but will not be available for review until after 1/25/2011. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

M I K E 15 HATCH lilt 
NMOCD District 2 

1301 W. Grand Ave. 

Artesia, NM 88210 

S7S-748-1283 Ext. 108 

S7S-626-08S7 

mikc.hratcher@.statc.nin.us 

From: Bob Asher rmailto:BobA@yatespetroleum.com] 
Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2011 3:28 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: Jerry Fanning 
Subject: Closure Request (Laney AGJ Federal Com. #1) 

I submitted a C-141 Final Report, analyticals and sample diagrams to your office today, I would like to request permission 
for Yates to begin backfilling the excavation after you have reviewed the submitted documents. 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

Mike, 

Thank you. 

Robert Asher 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 

Office: (575) 748-4217 

Cell: (575) 365-4021 

Fax: (575) 748-4662 

boba@yatespetroletim .com 
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